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Barnett, Mary

From: Mike Kelly <mikekelly@yellville.net>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 8:17 AM
To: Public Comment
Cc: mikekelly@yelcot.net
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

I support the comment recommendation of the Buffalo River Watershed Association and wish to adopt them as part of 
my comments. Numeric standards should be adopted instead of narrative standards to establish more definite 
standards. 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Michael E. Kelly 
2455 MC 5026 
Valley Springs, AR 72682 
870 365 5574 
 


